

Based on requests from our membership, Messianic Delaware is now going weekly.

We will continue with our regular fellowships and teachings every other Friday at 7PM.

During off weeks, we will simultaneously meet at Jerry's house and open a Zoom meeting solely for the purpose of prayer.

We will have our first prayer meeting this coming Friday, November 13th at 7PM.

If you've never joined us via Zoom, the instructions for doing so are on our website, http://messianicdelaware.org.

With today's world as it is and the evil forces surrounding us, we can now meet for only prayer starting this Shabbat (Friday night).

We will then alternate on Shabbat between our full Fellowship and a prayer meeting

Please contact me if you have any questions concerning this exciting change for Messianic Delaware.

Carl Bartell 302-841-5783